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6th December 2022
Dear Resident
RE:
Proposed Expansion of Great Bentley Primary School, Plough Road, Great Bentley. Colchester.  Essex. CO7 8LD.
Essex County Council (ECC), as the Education Authority are proposing to expand this primary school so as to provide an additional 210 pupil places (1form of entry) in order to meet the growth in the number of school places required for local children in the village.  
ECC would like to invite you to an exhibition to review the latest draft proposals online and to have your say before the proposals are completed for submission to the County Planning Authority as a full planning application.  Comment forms (Survey) will be available online and we would be grateful if you could take your time to complete this so that we can capture and consider your views prior to the submission of the planning application.

The online exhibition will be available from Thursday 8th December to Thursday 22nd December 2022 and can be viewed at the following links:
https://consultations.essex.gov.uk/infrastructure-delivery/great-bentley-expansion/
Comment forms (Survey) will be available online and we would be grateful if you could take your time to complete this so that we can capture and consider your views prior to the submission of the planning application.

Following this consultation, all relevant comments and feedback will be reviewed and incorporated into the planning documentation.

If you have any questions in the meantime, then please contact Infrastructure.Delivery@essex.gov.uk 
Yours faithfully 
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Christina Halls, Project Sponsor.
Infrastructure Delivery Team

Note: Essex County Council is committed to protecting your privacy when you use council services. The Privacy Notice link below explains how the Council uses information about you and the ways in which we protect your privacy. http://www.essex.gov.uk/privacy-notices/Pages/Default 

